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WHO WE ARE 
 

The PPO (Parent Participation 
Organization) is open to anyone and our 
objectives are to help organizing various 
events during the school year in order to 
enhance school spirit. 

 
RECETTE EN POT 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This is a fundraiser recently launched 
with Recipes in a jar! Volunteers got 
together to get all of the brochures 
stapled so they could be sent home with 
the kids. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget the deadline to order is 
February 5th and deliveries should arrive 
at the end of February. 

 

BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Breakfast with Santa was a great 
success with our volunteers serving the 
children and helping with the clean up 
afterwards. Holiday events bring a smile 
to everyone’s face especially when 
food is involved! 
 
MOVIE NIGHT 
 
The “Aladdin” movie night on January 
24th was a hit! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our lovely volunteers had the pleasure 
of bagging all the popcorn bags making 
sure movie night essentials were ready! 
 



 
Sincerely, 

WPS PPO Team 
Having Fun with a Purpose  

OUR NEXT PPO MEETING: 
 

Wednesday, February 5th 
at 4pm, simultaneous in both campuses (We will be connected through 

Skype) 
 

CONTACT US: 
 

We can't do this without your help! 
We still have open positions! 

For more information, please email us at: 
westmountparkschoolppo@gmail.com 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A new month means a new event 
brought to you by the PPO: 
 
February 21st – Pizza Day, Round 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be planning a little special 
surprise for the teachers during 
“Appreciation Week”!  
 
 
 

PPO T-SHIRTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our PPO t-shirts have arrived so we will 
be easy to spot at all events moving 
forward!  
 
Please remember to return them at the 
end of every event.  
 
 


